
City Clerk’s Office

NOTICE OF JOINT MEETING

POLICY AND FINANCE COMMITTEE

AND

BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE

A joint meeting of the Policy and Finance Committee and the Budget Advisory Committee

will be held on Monday, February 7, 2005, in the Council Chamber, Toronto City Hall,

100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m., to hear public speakers on the 2005 Capital and

Operating Budgets.

There will be no Agenda distributed for this meeting.

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator,

at 416-392-8088 or bhender1@toronto.ca.

Betty Henderson/mh City Clerk

January 31, 2005

“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.”

Ulli S. Watkiss
City Clerk

Tel:   416-392-8088
Fax:  416-696-4196
e-mail:  bhender1@toronto.ca
Web:  www.toronto.ca

Secretariat
Betty Henderson
Budget Advisory Committee
City Hall, 1st Floor, West
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Budget Advisory Committee

Councillor David Soknacki (Chair) Councillor Shelley Carroll Councillor Kyle Rae
Councillor Joe Mihevc (Vice-Chair) Councillor Peter Milczyn Councillor Sylvia Watson
Councillor Jane Pitfield (Vice-Chair)

Policy and Finance Committee
Mayor David Miller (Chair) Councillor Gay Cowbourne Councillor Howard Moscoe
Councillor Joe Pantalone (Vice Chair) Councillor Mark Grimes Councillor David Soknacki
Councillor Maria Augimeri Councillor Pam McConnell Councillor Sylvia Watson
Councillor Sandra Bussin


